## Site Visit

4:10 PM Friday, September 6, 2019

Lee Sawyer, Chair; Ken Durand, Phil Cournoyer, Andy Webber, Marc Tieger, Member of the Public, Walt Batchelder, Rob Deschenes and the Applicants

11" from the existing "new" slab will extend out 6" State approval will be applied for if the variance is granted.

The meeting re-convened at the Town Office building at 4:30PM and closed at 4:43PM.

Motion by Phil and seconded by Ken to grant the requested variance to replace a septic system within the Wetlands Conservation District Setback. Motion carried unanimously.

Motion made by Ken and seconded by Phil to replace and expand an existing non-conforming manufactured house within the property line setback. Motion carried unanimously.

Motion by Andy, seconded by Lee to adjourn at 4:43PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Mare Tieger

Secretary Pro-tem